
It is expected that the Enrolment Officer’s report regarding Thomas St-Jean dit Laguarde 
will be posted sometime during the week of November 25, 2022.  A schedule for next 
steps in this inquiry will be posted at that time.   

Should you wish to participate in this inquiry, the Tribunal respectfully suggests that you 
presently take steps to prepare your submissions and not wait until the schedule is posted. 

If you intend on participating in this proceeding, the Tribunal kindly requests that you 
send an email to tribunal@tanakiwin.com confirming your intention to do so. 
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